
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                          
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome 
 

Good morning and 
welcome to Portstewart 
Presbyterian Church.  
This announcement 

sheet is designed to 

keep you up to date with 

church life.  Our Minister 

is Stuart Morrow, and 

he is available if you 

need to speak with him 

after the service or at 

another time. 

Stuart Morrow 

02870836232 

07515553939 

 

 

 

 

 

Stu 

 

 

 

art Morrow  

0751555393 

 

 

What’s happening 
19th to the 25th January 2025 

 
 

Sunday    Prayer and Praise Service 6.30 pm in the  
                 Centenary Room.  
 

Monday  Bowling Club 7.00 pm Church Hall 
 

Tuesday  Stated Meeting of Church Committee at  
                 7.30 pm in the Minor Hall. 
  

Wednesday  Little Treasures (Mums and Tots)   
                 10.00 am – 12.00 noon in the Minor Hall 
  

                 Church Art Group 10.30 – 12.30 pm in   
                 the Main Hall 
 

  Girls’ Brigade Explorers 6.00 – 7.00 pm  
                   Company Section 7.00 – 8.30 pm 
 

Thursday Bowling Club 7.00 pm Church Hall 
 

                  Bible Study Group will meet in the Minor   
                  Hall at 7.30 pm 
 

Friday      Badminton Club at 7.30 pm in the  
                 Church Hall 
 

Saturday Blaze 6.00 pm and CHILL 7.30 pm 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Please remember the 
food bank in the 

vestibule. 
 
 
 

 

Registered Charity in N.I.(NIC105562) 
Website: www.portstewartpresbyterian.org 

 

PRAYERTIME before worship in the 
Centenary Room 9.45 – 10.10 am 

 

CRECHE is in the Creche Room from 
10.15 am 



Welcome Rota 
January Derrick Turbitt, Helen Davies, Sarah Powers, Hazel Walker, 

Jimmy Wright, Dorothy Friar 

 
Creche Rota  
19th January Karen Elliott and Rachel Pollock 
26th January Kerry McCammond and Dorothy Lynch 
2nd February Fiona Hogg and Karen Scott 

 
                                  
Treasure Hunters    
January  Wendy Porter and team    

 
Tea and coffee will be served in the Link after the morning service 

 
 

Other Notices 
 

PASTORAL CARE  If you know of anyone who is ill or in hospital please contact 
Stuart with their name and details. 
    

ESTABLISHED meet on the 2nd and 4th Sunday of the month at 6.30 pm in the 
Manse.  The next meeting is Sunday 26th January. 
 

KIRK SESSION MEETING on Tuesday 28th January at 7.30 pm in the Minor Hall. 
 

CAMEO meet on the 1st and 3rd Thursday of the month.  The next meeting is 
Thursday 6th February. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
         
 
 

 

 

Wednesday in the  
Minor Hall  

10.00 am – 12.00 noon 
  

 

Every Wednesday 

Explorers 6.00 – 7.00 pm 

Company 7.00 – 8.30pm 

 



 
 

 
Reflections  
 

Sunday 19th January 
Read Galatians 6:7. As we gather for worship this morning take time to reflect on 
the place we give God in our lives. Is our worship heartfelt, or do we pay lip 
service only?  
 

Monday 20th January 
Read James 4:8. How often do we really come before God in confession, or how 
much does our life really change through repentance? Take time to think about 
James 4:8 and draw near to God again through a time of honest prayer.   
  

Tuesday 21st January 
Read Luke 10:9. Jesus sent the 72 out with very clear instructions. Take time 
today to pray about how we are to go into our world. When was the last time we 
prayed with people who were sick or talked to someone about the kingdom of 
God drawing near? Pray that we would be more like those Jesus sent out.    
 

Wednesday 22nd January 
Read John 14:13. Take time today to pray about the needs of our church. Leaders 
are required in many areas of church life. Instead of simply praying for more 
leaders, why not pray that God would equip and call you to serve his church.   
 
  



Thursday 23rd January 
Read Psalm 119:103. Are we experiencing and enjoying the sweetness of God’s 
word, is it part of our daily diet? The bible study meets tonight why not come 
and feast on the sweetness with others.  
 

Friday 24th January 
Read Proverbs 4:23. In what ways are we guarding our hearts? The only way to 
guard the heart is to surround it and fill it with the word of God and prayer. Take 
seriously the importance of being immersed in scripture and prayer. 
    

Saturday 25th January  
Read Ecclesiastes 4:12. A chord of three strands is not easily broken. Are we 
bound up in God, by the word of God and through the Spirit of God. A strong 
faith is not measured in how well we can pray, or our ability to teach scripture. A 
strong faith is one that is bound to God, dependant on God through Jesus Christ, 
by his Spirit.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                               

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note: As our Church Services are recorded and available to watch on the church website 
anyone not wishing to be on camera should sit in the balcony. 

If you would like more information about life in Portstewart Presbyterian, then please 
complete this slip and place in the offering plate or give to any of the elders at the door 

or visit www.portstewartpresbyterian.org 
 

Name                                                    Address                                                    Tel: 

 
I would like to know more about: 
 
 

Youth Work           Men’s Ministry         Women’s Ministry           Visit from Minister  

http://www.portstewartpresbyterian.org/

